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  Hooligans! 

Our heartfelt 
gratitude to 
Linda who 
donated her 
beautiful hula 
hoop collection. 
We had a Hula-
Off during wet 
recess and 
Heidi, Otto and 
Jasper were 
the champions! 
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AUGUST 
Tuesday 12th  
Athletics Carnival 
 
Wednesday 13th 
Bournda Eco Printing 
(Athena, Frida, Evie-
Jay and Dylan) 
 
Friday 15th 
Bournda Science in 
the lab 
(Grace, Lilah, Davi and 
Riley N) 
 
Monday 18th 
Assembly 2.30 pm 
P & C Meeting 
 
Tuesday 19th  
Bournda Digital 
Forests 
(Otto, Ethan, Jas, 
Coby) 
 
BOOK WEEK 18th-22nd 

 
 
Thursday 21st  
Book Week Character 
Parade 9.15 am 

Principal for a Day 
Congratulations Pippy for being our Privilege winner this week. Principal Pippy 
and her Deputy Tully presented awards, distributed Bournda notes and 
thanked Tegan and Harold on behalf of all at Central Tilba Public School. 
Creative Arts Camp 
This year the camp had an “Artlantis”- underwater theme. Marcus played in 
Percussion; Banjo participated in Circus and Lilah enjoyed Creative Arts. They all 
had a wonderful time and have made new friends and many memories! 
Congratulations Evie Jay 
Evie was selected for the Eurobodalla Girls Rugby League team at the selection 
trials on Monday. She will play in the South Coast games at Ulladulla on 
Thursday. We are very proud of you! 

Healthy Harold 
Here at Tilba we 
value the Life 
Education program so 
much so that we fully 
fund the program as 
being an essential 
inclusion in our 
PDHPE Key Learning 
Area. Every child 
deserves to thrive! 



  Healthy Harold 
The K12 children visited 
Healthy Harold to learn 
about hygiene, healthy 
foods, the benefits of 

getting the right amount of 
physical activity and 

sleep… plus ways to keep 
safe at home, at school 
and in the community.  

 

My Country is a joyful 
celebration of Country. 
Through a unit of work the 
students will make 
connections with the text 
and uncover the special 
connection that First 
Nations Australians have 
with Country. 

The students 
explored the 

natural 
environment 
around our 

school to find 
things that felt 
spiky, soft and 
hard and that 

made them feel 
curious, happy 
and creative. 



 

 

  

 Year 6 had their last 
visit with Harold! 
They’ve had health 
lessons with him every 
year since kindergarten. 
Ethan had his first 
Paper, Scissors, Rock 
off with Harold! 



 

 

 

 

 

 


